

E: office@theheys.school | W: www.theheys.school

Headteacher | Mrs L Turner

Maximise our potential, to be the best we can be, every day.

8<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to inform you that in Years 7, 8 and 10 students will be taking part in the Greater Manchester wellbeing survey #BeeWell, during an upcoming PSHE lesson. This survey helps us better understand our students' wellbeing and identify areas where we can offer additional support, both within school and in the local community.

If you do **not** wish for your child to take part in this activity, please follow the instructions provided in the attached information to withdraw your consent.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E. Whitfield

Assistant Headteacher

Ewnitheld





